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is to notify the Tatum Independent School District 
(ISD) of the correction of noncompliance identified in the Cyclical Desk Review.  
 
Tatum ISD received notification of noncompliance in a letter dated 1/31/2024 listing the 
following areas of noncompliance: 
 

• IEP Development: 
s s

• IEP Development: Measurable Goals 
34 CFR §300.320(a)(2)(i)  

 
A plan for correction of the noncompliance was included in your corrective action plan. 
Subsequently, the local education agency (LEA) was required to submit documentation to 
the Texas Education Agency (TEA) verifying correction for the abovementioned 
noncompliance. The documentation submitted by the LEA indicated that these areas of 
noncompliance have been addressed, and the noncompliance has been corrected. 
Therefore, no further action on these issues is required at this time. 
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